MINUTES OF THE WORKSHOP WITH THE CITY OF PORT ST. JOE, BAY PARK FOCUS GROUP AND THE PORT ST. JOE REDEVELOPMENT ASSOCIATION CONCERNING THE LOCATION OF THE CAPE SAN BLAS LIGHTHOUSE, APRIL 4, 2013, 12:00 NOON HELD AT CORE PARK, 162 Miss Zola's Drive.

The following were present: Mayor Magidson, Commissioners Buzzett, Patterson and Kennedy. City Manager Jim Anderson, City Clerk Charlotte Pierce and Attorney Tom Gibson were also present. Commissioner McCroan was absent. Clay Smallwood, III, of Preble Rish was also present.

The purpose of the meeting was to discuss the location of the Cape San Blas Lighthouse, two Keepers' Quarters and the Oil Shed.

After looking at the site location and hearing thoughts shared by those present, Mayor Magidson asked Mr. Smallwood to provide drawings showing the Center Line Right of Way for Third Street and also the section of planted trees between Miss Zola's Drive and Baltzell Avenue.

Mayor Magidson adjourned the Meeting at 12:42 P.M.

Approved this  $\frac{16^{3}}{6}$  day of  $\frac{1}{6}$ 

2013.

Mel C. Magidson, Jr., Mayor

Charlotte M. Pierce, City Clerk